
Town of Tyre, New York 
Town Board Meeting 

January 20, 2011 
 
     The monthly meeting of the Tyre Town Board was held Thursday, January 20, 2011 at 7:30 
P.M. in the Highway Building. Following were Present: Supv. Patricia Amidon, Councilmen 
Joseph  DelPapa, James Rogers, Thomas Thompson, absent – Reginald Aceto. Also attending 
Highway Supt. John Worden, Town Attorney Charles Shaffer, PBM/ZCEO Ronald McGreevy, 
PBM Larry Kesel and Highway Employee Nate Shumway. 
 
Supv.Amidon called the meeting to order at 7:30 P.M., followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Highway 
Highway Supt. John Worden reported that the water in the Highway Building well was clear 
when the last test was taken. The test results are not known. At the time a water sample was 
taken. The test results are not known. At the time a water sample was taken from the Brand 
well, the water was cloudy, but nothing like what the Town well contained. 
 
Website 
     PBM Larry Kesel discussed the website. Bryan Shumway took the Richmond Aqueduct 
picture that is on the website. 
 
Minutes 
     Councilman Rogers moved, seconded by Councilman Thompson and carried, that reading of 
the December 30, 2010 and January 06, 2011 minutes be dispensed with. 
 
Dogs – Shelter Agreement 
     Attorney Shaffer will contact Dallyn Jenkins, Beverly Animal Shelter, regarding an agreement 
between the Town and the Shelter for 2011. 
 
Financial – Bills 
     Councilman Thompson moved, seconded by Councilman DelPaPa and carried that General 
Fund bills numbering 1 – 13 and Highway 27 – 30 be approved for payment.  
 
Adjournment 
Supv.Amidon adjourned the meeting at 8:20 P.M. 
 
 
         Submitted by: 
 
         Elizabeth Sutterby 
         Town Clerk  


